

October 19, 2017

Mr. and Mrs. Ravi Chopra Global Seva Fund, Inc. 11113 Devereux Station Lane Fairfax Station, VA 22039

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Chopra,

Inova is leading the transformation of healthcare in the metropolitan Washington, D.C. region by building a culture of health where every person has the opportunity to lead a healthy life. We are making significant investments in groundbreaking research, recruiting nationally-recognized healthcare professionals, and providing top-rated clinical care at our five hospitals, ambulatory care centers, and other facilities. As a not-for-profit health system, Inova relies on philanthropy to support this.

On behalf of everyone at the Inova Health Foundation, I want to thank you for your generous pledge of \$5,000 and your payment of \$2,500 on that pledge. Per your wishes, your contribution has been put to work supporting the Inova Fair Oaks Hospital Patient Needs Fund. As requested your pledge will be paid at \$2,500 in 2017 and 2018.

Your gift is invaluable in helping to ensure that Inova will continue to improve the overall quality of life in our community. Contributions from our friends and neighbors support Inova's mission of providing excellence in patient care, education and research, regardless of someone's ability to pay.

As the nation continues to tackle healthcare challenges, Inova is at the forefront of effective change that enables everyone in our diverse community to obtain quality healthcare. The need for research, training and community health programs are vital as the population grows and matures. That is why I am so grateful for your support and willingness to reach out to people in need of state-of-the-art medical care.

As always, I pledge to you our best efforts to make the most of your latest contribution, and to make you proud to be an active, caring support of the Inova Health Foundation.

Sincerely,

Anthory T. Burchard

President

Inova Health Foundation

Note: In compliance with Federal tax law, we also acknowledge that you received no goods or services in return for your gift. This receipt should be retained as substantiation of any charitable deduction.

Line your gift.